
 

   
 
 
 14 May 2024 
 
MEMORANDUM NO. ACR 24-74 
 
TO : Chancellors 
  UP Diliman 
  UP Los Baños 
  UP Manila 
 
  Director, UP PGH 
 
ATTENTION : Vice Chancellors for Administration 
  Deputy Director for Administration 
  Directors/Heads of HRDO, Budget Office and Accounting Office 
 
SUBJECT : Supplemental Memo on the Release of the Uniform/Clothing 

Allowance (U/CA) for FY 2024 

 
 As advised by the Department of Budget and Management (DBM) during the 
Finance Summit held in UP Baguio on 17-19 April 2024, the Miscellaneous Personnel 
Benefit Fund (MPBF), that should have been the funding source for the additional One 
Thousand Pesos (PhP1,000) Clothing Allowance per Sec. 10.1.2 of the DBM Budget 
Circular 2024-1, is no longer sufficient to cover this additional financial requirement.  
Hence, this will instead be charged against the CU/PGH respective PS Savings. 
 
 Supplemental to Memorandum No. ACR 24-58 Guidelines for the Payment of 

Uniform/Clothing Allowance (U/CA) 2024, payment of the remaining U/CA amounting 

to One Thousand Pesos (PhP1,000.00) shall be made starting 15 May 2024. 

  

 

                                                                   AUGUSTUS C. RESURRECCION 
  Vice President for Administration 
 
cc: Office of President 
 Office of the Vice President for Planning and Finance 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


